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P.O. Box 34996
Seattle, WA 98124-4996

The Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) invites you 
to help improve Banner Way NE between Roosevelt Way NE 
and NE 80th St. We’re launching this collaborative process to 
review conditions along this roadway in March 2016. As safety 
is our number one priority, we are committed to improving 
safety for all users of the transportation system by reducing 
collisions on our streets. Join us at this public meeting to 
review data and share your experiences on Banner Way NE 
with the project team. Together we will determine the future 
of Banner Way NE.

Approved by voters in 2015, the 9-year, $930 million Levy 
to Move Seattle provides funding to improve safety for all 
travelers, maintain our streets and bridges, and invest in 
reliable, affordable travel options for a growing city. Learn 
more at www.seattle.gov/LevytoMoveSeattle.

Questions?
www.seattle.gov/transportation/bannerwayne.htm
James.Le@seattle.gov, (206) 684-3174


